
            
 

 

6 November 2019 

 

Daniel Lamond 

Town Planner 

Douglas Shire Council 

daniel.lamond@douglas.qld.gov.au   

 

Dear Daniel, 

 

REF: MCU|3171/2019 (912301) - Optus tower, 3910 Cape Tribulation Road 

 

Metasite confirm that we are actively working to collect and provide the information 

requested by council regarding this proposal. Due to the complexity of the proposal, 

now further involving Telstra, and the information requested, we are unable to 

provide this information by the 4th of November. 

  

We have further specialist site visits occurring later this month, and believe we will be 

able to provide the information requested by council by February 4th 2020. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Joel Stuart 

Environmental Consultant, Metasite Pty Limited 

On Behalf of Optus Mobile Pty Ltd  
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